
 
 

Dear Cape Verdean Museum Friend,  

First and foremost, we want to thank you for your continued support with the Cape 
Verdean Museum. Without your loyalty and support, we would not be able to 
continuously provide our community with valuable programs, events  and actively 
develop our community. Put simply, you make what we do possible.  

Can you believe that it’s been over a year since you first joined? Since that time, your 
membership has enabled us to accomplish so many initiatives:  

1. We were able provide four Kriolu Language Learning Classes at three levels this 
past year.  

2. We were able provide Music Learning Classes for 60 Children and Six Adults this 
past year.  

3. We held our Hall of Fame Gala to recognize our great Community members.  
4. We developed a partnership with the Pawtucket School Department where we 

trained 45 School teachers on the Cape Verdean Culter and basic Language 
skills to better serve our Dual Language  Students 

5. Lastly many public events (Book Signing, Art Exhibits, Life Skills Training) for the 
Community 

We hope you’ve been able to personally benefit from your membership with the Cape 
Verdean Museum since so many other have been. If not, let us fix that right away! Email 
Joe DaMoura (info@capeverdeanmuseum.org) to see how we may better meet your 
needs.  

If, like most of our members, you are satisfied with your membership, consider renewing 
now by filling out the enclosed form. Your renewal will help us plan for next year’s 
programming. Make sure to let us know if you have any suggestions. We’d love to hear 
your feedback!  

 

Kind regards,  

Jose DaMoura, Executive Director 

Cape Verdean Museum 

 


